
 

 
 
 

 

 

Hello Praying Friends and Faithful Supporters 

 

We pray that all of you have been blessed by the New Year thus far.  We are excited 

about what the Lord has done in our hearts and in the ministry already this year. He 

has given us new partners in our ministry, yoked us up with new friends, and 

provided us with more prayer warriors.  Our Heavenly Father sure has been good to 

us. We are anxious to see what God will do through the ministry this year ! 

 

The Lord has blessed us with many open doors to preach the Gospel and present our 

burden.  This year, He has allowed us to travel through 17 states, be in approximately 

100 meetings, including mission conferences, and several youth meetings. It was also a 

blessing to witnessed one man get assurance of salvation and two other men receive 

Christ as their savior!   While in Minnesota, we were able to help build a prophets 

chamber, and saturated some small towns with the gospel.  Hallelujah ! 

 

The Lord has once again proven faithful and supplied our EVERY need.  We’re 

currently at 52% of our need support.  

 

We are excited to begin construction on the Girl’s home facility in late April.  We will 

begin the foundation for the house and school in late April.  We will be digging and 

pouring the footers, and the blocks will be laid.  We will also be installing the septic tank 

for the home.  We have several church groups that have kindly volunteered their time and 

materials to help us complete this process.  And for that we are very grateful.   We are still 

working on the legal aspects of the ministry. We must make sure that the paper work in 

right and in order.  We do have legal advisors currently working on this.  Please join us in 

prayer that this will be completed soon.  This is a major foundation in our ministry.   

 

Please help us pray that the Lord will continue to open doors for us to share our burden, the 

young girls and their families, and staff for the facility.    We also ask that you help us pray 

that the Lord will send in all the needed material to frame up the home and school.  We are 

also are in need of a small enclosed trailer to use as a rolling closet.  Please help us pray that 

the Lord will meet this need.   

 

The girls have really enjoying the deputation trail.  They have made new friends, and  has 

been a witness to many others.  Please continue to pray for SaVannah, we will attend her 

graduation ceremony in May. Rachel is almost done with her sophomore year  

In Christian Love and Service  

The Coker Family 
Van, April, SaVannah & Rachel 
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Contact information 

Bro. Van Coker 
601-770-0417 

vancoker@att.net 
Anchorofhopeministres.org 

 

 

Support Address 

Redemption Baptist 
Ministries 

P.O. Box 73213 

Newnan, GA 30271 
C/O Anchor of Hope 

 

Sending Church 

    Calvary Missionary 

         Baptist Church 
   292 Old Highway 26 

          Lucedale, MS     39452                 

 

             Pastor 

 Bro. Jacob Bogard   

      228-697-2092 
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Which hope we have as an anchor of the soul, both sure and stedfast,… 
                  Hebrews 6:19 
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